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   Excellence  via via 
TRAININGTRAINING

On 6/4/22 @ 10:12 hours, Officer Armstrong was 
dispatched to the 5400 block of Hathaway in reference to 
a stolen vehicle. The vehicle owner reported that his 2002 
Jeep had been stolen sometime between 21:30 and 22:00 
hours on June 3rd. Detective Sergeant Barton recovered 
the Jeep on June 24th in Englewood, OH, after someone 
had purchased a new temporary tag for the vehicle. The 
investigation is ongoing.

On 6/7/22 @ 19:34 hours, officers were dispatched in 
reference to the complainant following what appeared 
to be an intoxicated driver driving on Lower Springboro 
Road within the city of Springboro. Springboro officers 
were able to follow the vehicle and observed several 
traffic violations. Springboro officers attempted to stop 
the vehicle at Lower Springboro Road and Rio Vista Court, 
but the driver refused to stop. After a short pursuit the 
vehicle stopped on Lower Springboro Road near Township 
Line Road. Clearcreek officers arrived and the driver was 
arrested for OVI and Failure to Comply with the Signal of a 
Police Officer. 

On 6/9/22, officers investigated the Theft of a purse from 
a vehicle that was parked at Patricia Allyn Park.

On 6/10/22 @ 12:05 hours, Officer Morgan, Officer 
Armstrong, and Sergeant Bates responded to a residence 
for a domestic call. Upon arrival, officers found that a 
juvenile had been yelling and throwing things at other 
family members. The juvenile struck a family member 
with a boot that was thrown. Officers were able to calm 
the youth and were able to clear, only to be dispatched 
back to the residence @ 13:05 hours. At that time, the 
youth had assaulted a family member and was arrested 
for Domestic Violence.

On 6/22/22 @ 10:00 hours, Officer Ney took an assault 
report at the Clearcreek Township Police Department. 
The complainants came to the police department to 
report that on June 17th, while working on a job site in the 
5400 block of Bunnell Hill Road, they were assaulted by 
two other coworkers. The assault resulted in one of the 
victims receiving several facial bone fractures. The other 
was assaulted with an unknown metal weapon. Through 
further investigation Officer Ney was able to identify and 
charge the two suspects with Felonious Assault. 

On 6/28/22, Officers investigated a Theft of credit cards 
that occurred in the 8300 block of Country Club Lane. The 
investigation is pending.

Significant ActivitySignificant Activity

     On thethe
CALLCALL

Corporal Kevin Knobbe and Officer Daron Williams 
attended the 2022 Ohio Tactical Officers Association 
(OTOA) Conference where they received the following 
training:

Corporal Kevin Knobbe – Armed Vehicle Defense, 
Critical Incident Debriefings and Lecture Series, and 
SWAT Commander and Team Leader Development. 

Officer Daron Williams – Armed Vehicle Defense, 
Critical Incident Debriefings and Lecture Series, and 
Red Dot Pistols for Law Enforcement.

Through Ohio Peace Officer Training Academy, all officers 
worked online on:

Communication Disabilities
Biological Evidence Collection for Sexual Assaults
Objective Reasonableness
Qualified Immunity
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